Item 2 – Consideration of Final Draft UW BVF Well Assistance Agreement

Mitigation Subcommittee Members:
Stephen Cast
Chris Zeig
Jayson Barfknecht

District Staff and the Mitigation Subcommittee worked throughout the months of August and September 2022 revising the draft UW Brazos Valley Farm, LLC Well Assistance Agreement which will be included as part of the UW Brazos Valley Farm, LLC permit application and related notice. Attached is the final draft of the agreement for board consideration and approval. 
It is the recommendation by the General Manager and District Staff to approve the draft UW Brazos Valley Farm, LLC Well Assistance Agreement presented to the Board.
